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AH Committee

From: pah <2spiralbirth@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 7:47 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: No to Olowalu affordable housing project

Aloha Committee, 
 
I thank you for your time and effort you put into hearing the community express thoughts and prayers about the Olowalu 
affordability housing project. I just want to say even in the pandemic to suggest that affordable housing conversations about 
housing that is in the $500,000 range and above is a shameful conversation. Not only are the houses not affordable they are 
being preposed on culturally sensitive and pristine land. This land should not even think of being developed prior to proper 
environmental and ancestral reviews. The people that want to see this project go through have no regards for the protection of 
the culture, people, resources. This kind of proposed developments must be stopped. These conversation of gentleman estate 
affordable housing are not valuable to the wellbeing of this island and the rebuilding of economy in a way that focus on more 
than fast track desecration in the name of money. I apologize for my frustrations that i express. I know you are only sitting on 
this community and trying to come up with solutions. This is give great gratitude to each of you for. Yet, this Olowalu housing 
project must be denied. There are so many reasons it is wrong, illegal, inconsiderate, and part of the problem. Lets stop fixing 
fast track problems in the future. Be the solution. The solution exists right now and the problem is just around the corner if 
this development goes through. The solution is to look at the whole picture and do the right thing for the greatest good. Stop 
this gentlemen project that inevitably carries many lines of desecration and broken trust. Stand for Maui with all your love and 
say NO to Olowalu affordable housing project. 
Thank you, Pahnelopi McKenzie 
 
‐‐  

Blessed be your day and all that you do! 


